
THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL 

(CITY CENTRE) (TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT) ORDER 2010 

(VARIATION No.40) (GEORGE SQUARE & AVENUES) 

ORDER 202_ 
 

Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the introduction of the above-named Traffic 

Regulation Order (TRO) in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. 

 

Background to the proposed Order:- 

As a consequence of the proposals to redevelop George Square and adjacent streets, this 
Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) will be required to amend the existing waiting and loading 
restrictions as well as traffic movement restrictions appropriate to the proposed road layouts.  
 

The roads affected by these proposals are:- 

West George Street, George Square, George Street, St.Vincent Place, Cochrane Street, 
Cathedral Street, John Street, Queen Street and North Hanover Street. 
 

Details of the proposals are as follows:- 

• Amendments to existing waiting and loading restrictions, such as the removal of   Pay 
& Display parking; relocation of Disabled parking bays and Motorcycle parking bays; 
extension of Taxi rank on West George Street, and changing the on-street loading 
provisions to allow goods vehicles only 24hrs per day access. 

• Addition of new two-way segregated cycle tracks on George Square (north and south 
sides), George Street, Cochrane Street and North Hanover Street. 
 

Inspection of proposal documentation:- 

A copy of the Draft Order, relevant map, statement of reasons and detailed report for 

proposing to make the Order are available for inspection 8am – 4pm, Monday to Friday 

inclusive at Reception, Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX. 

 

Further information and copies of the relevant map, statement of reasons and detailed report 

can be viewed online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro. 

 

Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order must submit this in writing to 

Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability, City Deal, 231 George Street, Glasgow, 

G1 1RX, or email: citydeal@glasgow.gov.uk and it must be received by 20th December 2024. 

 

It is the responsibility of the person making the objection to ensure that the Council receive it 

by the date stated above. 

 

Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a written submission state their name and 

address. All objections must be made in writing and must contain a written statement of the 

grounds of the objection. 

 

Support of the proposals can also be submitted using the above contact details. 

http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro
mailto:citydeal@glasgow.gov.uk

